MACQUARIE
University

STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE COMMITTEE — MEETING SNAPSHOT

Here’s a brief overview of the key decisions made and matters discussed by the Student Representative Committee
(SRC) on 27 September 2018.

Overview

The full minutes of this meeting will also be on the website once they are ratified at the next meeting of the SRC
(this will be held on 22 October 2018). The minutes are the formal record of the decisions made by the SRC, but
the outline below gives you an overview of the important issues dealt with at the latest meeting.

Decisions made by the SRC
The SRC made the following decisions:
¢ Funding Application for MQ Deadly Ball: The SRC approved spending $7,500 to Walanga Muru’s Deadly

Ball in 2018 and in principle to have it as a budget line item in 2019 for the next SRC’s consideration.

¢ SRC Financial Contribution for an Indigenous Student, Tylah Blunden: The SRC approved upto
$2000 grant to female, Indigenous student Tylah Blunden, to assist her with her accommodation costs while
undertaking a six month academic and Cultural exchange at the University of Victoria, Canada.

¢ Funding Applications: The SRC approved the following grant applications:
o Macquarie University Business Society (MUBS) - $1,600 for end of year ball

o Macquarie Sustainability Squad (Muss) - $450 for floral arrangement at its end of year ball
o Macquarie Disney Appreciation Society (MacDiz) - $1,530 for end of year ball
o Macquarie Chess League - $800 for annual inter-uni competition
o Queer Collective - $2,000 for Queerfest
Other Matters
SRC also noted:

e Student Success Strategic Framework presentation;
e the August 2018 Expenditure Report from the Treasurer;
e Student Group Awards event on 12 October 2018;

e Next meeting of Marketing and Communication and Student Services and Amenities fee (SSAF), SRC
Budget and Finance subcommittees are scheduled on 4 October 2018;

e Next meeting of Student Election subcommittee is scheduled on 11 October 2018;
e SRCis invited to field a team for the basketball tournament run by Tamil Society;

e updates on discussions at the Student Experience Committee on the recognition of student representatives
project, Library space/hours and the SRC Chair’s term of office; and

e updates from the SRC Spokesperson on Re:Conception debrief and feedback from Student Groups meeting.
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